
Permit Number(s): 
L24-0094: Shoreline Substantial 
Development Permit 
Associated Permit Number(s): 
E24-0007: SEPA  

Site Location:  
8123 E Marginal Way S  
 
Parcels: 
3324049002, 0001600020 

Applicant: 

Martin Probst, The Boeing 

Company 

 

Property Owner: 

The Boeing Company 

 
City of Tukwila has received an application for a 

shoreline substantial development permit for the 

following project: 

• The Boeing Company is proposing to construct 
four aircraft production stalls for the purpose 
of performing final preparation and testing 
activities prior to delivery of the airplane to 
consumers. The work will include the 
construction of stalls and the removal of 
pavement. Pavement resurfacing, striping, and 
utility work is proposed within the shoreline 
environment of the Duwamish River. 

 
More information about the project is available 
online; visit https://tukw-egov.aspgov.com/PZ/
index.html and click on “Search.” To view this 
notice online scan the QR code with your device. 

 

To view the determination, comment on the project, request a copy of any decision, or learn your 
appeal rights, contact the Project Planner, Neil Tabor, at (206) 431-3659 or 
Neil.Tabor@TukwilaWA.gov. Mailed comments may be submitted to DCD, 6200 Southcenter Blvd, 
Tukwila, WA 98188.  

The public comment period begins on 12/24/24 and ends at 5:00 pm on 1/07/25.  

CITY OF TUKWILA  
NOTICE OF SHORELINE SUBSTANTIAL DEVELOPMENT PERMIT  
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